Thomas CURRY

No produced water should be discharged into the fresh water of the State of Wyoming or anywhere
just because it is cheaper than hauling it to an authorize disposal facility or have it re-injected as
they do in Sweet Water and Sublette counties.

I cannot think of a valid justification to do this other than it is cheap for the operator. If they cannot
afford to properly dispose of fluids the field is not worth producing.

You that are responsible for the cleanliness of the waters of the State of Wyoming should be
ashamed of yourselves for even considering such an action anywhere.



